
Central Mississippi Light Flyers
Date:  1-11-25
Meeting Minutes

President Carl Fox called the meeting to order at 11:40. Other officers present were Bill 
Lehr, Randy West, and Cheri Anglin.  A quorum was established with 26.

John Gordon gave a safety presentation on the new kind of fire extinguisher, STOP-FYRE.
Randy continued the safety presentation with the discussion that you need two of these 
three elements:  Airspeed, Altitude, and Ideas.

Carl thanked Paul and Janice for providing lunch.  Will and Carl will coordinate lunch in 
February.

Bill moved that the December minutes be accepted, Glenn seconded it, and the motion 
was approved.

Guests included John Gordon, Nathan Boyd, Brooke’s friend Rodney Wing, Jeff Kiker who 
used to fly a 172 and 182, Janice Murphy, Thomas Beard, and Roy Sims.

Bill moved that Nathan Boyd be accepted as a new member, Carlton seconded it, and he 
was approved.

Will got his Light Sport Repairman Certificate.

The grounds report indicated that culverts will be taken out and replaced with low concrete 
swales.

Carlton will write up guidelines for construction of new hangars so we will have standard 
policies.

Bill Lehr reported that we have 60 members and that annual hangar rent will be 
approaching $25,000.

Carlton proposed that the club purchase 10-12 acres along the north end of the property to
protect the safety of the runway.

Jim Richardson moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:32.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin


